PASSENGER INFORMATION

Planning to travel over
the next few weeks?

Due to RMT industrial action there will be reduced services across many
parts of the rail network on Thursday 16 March, Saturday 18 March,
Thursday 30 March and Saturday 1 April.

Trains will be busier, and are likely to start later and finish earlier,
with no services at all in some places.

Engineering work is also taking place on some lines over the Easter weekend,
which will mean service changes on some routes.

Check before you travel:
nationalrail.co.uk/industrialaction
or with your rail operator.
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